DAVID BOLLIER

May 30, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

I wish to highly recommend Spoldzielnia Socjalna ‘Faktoria® for its work as its skillful translation
services, promptly and conscientiously performed.

Two of my works have been translated by Spoldzielnia Socjalna "Faktoria™ -- a lecture that I gave at
the American Academy in Berlin in November 2012, and my recently published book, Think Like a
Commoner: A Short Introduction to the Life of the Commons (New Society Publishers). Both were
translated into Polish.

The translators working with Spoldzielnia Socjalna “Faktoria™ bring both a sophisticated sense of
language as well as a substantive political and social knowledge of their topics. This obviously
results in more faithful, engaging and “living” translations.

While I do not speak or read Polish, two acquaintances of mine who are Polish natives remarked
upon the quality of the translation of my book. As the author, I naturally found this quite gratifying.

I am happy to recommend this talented team of translators for any projects that you may have in

mind.

Sincerely,

Va\/\‘d Pelicn

David Bollier

Author, Activist, Blogger
Cofounder, Commons Strategies Group
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